Mr. Justin Jones
President
Caring World Foundation
Whitefield, ME 04353
January 14, 2011
Ms. Angelina Dion
President
Great Foods, Inc.
South Portland, ME 04106
Dear Ms. Dion,
Caring World Foundation is a non-profit, non-government organization that hopes to do its share in making the world a better place to live in for everyone.  Thousands are still suffering from poverty everywhere and we hope to help in alleviating them from poverty and providing their basic needs.
In March, we will be holding feeding programs and medical missions in two countries in Asia that are among the poorest in the world.  We want to provide some food and medical support to areas where malnutrition and sickness are pervading.
In this light, we hope to solicit support from your good company.  This may be in the form of finance or in kind (canned goods, etc.).
Thank you.  We are aware that your company supports such causes and we hope for your approval.
Sincerely,
Justin Jones

